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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Option E
1 message

Heather Wacksman <heather.wacksman@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 9:08 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Good morning, 

I am writing in support of Option E to build a new middle school. It is the best option to serve the needs of our
community, and invest responsibly in the infrastructure and education of our children. Thank you for your tireless work
on this project, it is much appreciated.

Sincerely,
Heather Wacksman (9 Bayberry Ln)
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